
 

 

7 April 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We come to the end of another busy term and are returning to normality of some sort.  It 

has still been challenging with absences, however, it is all worth it when you see a group 

of happy children who are eager to learn and share their learning.  Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 enjoyed a fantastic trip to Woolley Firs, Year 5 have been swimming and Father John 

and Deacon Kevin have regularly visited.  We all participated in two excellent themed 

weeks; Literacy (including World Book Day) and Stema.  Remember there are regular 

postings on Facebook of all we do. 

 

Thank you to all the staff for their hard work and commitment and to all the children for 

their enthusiasm and work. 

 

A special thank you to all of you for your support, especially at this challenging yet 

exciting time as we move forward on the next stage of our journey as the community of St 

Peter’s. 

 

School Dinners : Dolce Limited 

 

From 11 April 2022 Dolce will change the process of ordering school meals on SchoolGrid 

slightly and you will now require a credit on your account or have a Direct Debit set up to 

be able to place orders. 

 

Please note this does not affect your account if you are entitled to Free School Meals or if 

your child receives Universal Infant Free School Meals (Reception, Year 1 or Year 2). 

 

If your SchoolGrid account is not in credit or does not have a Direct Debit set up, you will 

no longer be able to place an order for a meal provided by the school. You can top up your 

account by making a card payment via your SchoolGrid account or you can set up a Direct 

Debit via your SchoolGrid account (if your outstanding balance is less than £16)." 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dolce Customer Care 

at customercare@dolce.co.uk / 01942 707709. 

 

Message from Buckinghamshire Clinical Commissioning Group 

 

Please see attached letter. 
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Easter Services  

 

St Peter’s Church, Marlow 

 

Palm Sunday – 10 April 2022 

9.00 am, 11.00 am and 5.30 pm Mass 

(The Blessing of Palms and procession will begin in the new hall) 

 

Maundy Thursday – 14 April 2022 

7.30 pm Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

 

Good Friday – 15 April 2022 

3.00 pm Liturgy of the Lord’s Passion 

 

Easter Saturday and Sunday – see St Peter’s Church website – st-peters-marlow.org.uk 

 

 

St Teresa’s, Beaconsfield 

 

Palm Sunday – 10 April 2022 

8.45 am (St Teresa’s), 10.00 am (St Dunstans), 11.30 am (St Teresa’s) 

 

Maundy Thursday – 14 April 2022 

Mass of the Lord’s Supper – see Parish website - littleflower.co.uk 

 

Good Friday – 15 April 2022 

3.00 pm Liturgy of the Lord’s Passion 

 

Easter Saturday and Sunday – see St Teresa’s Church website – littleflower.co.uk 

 

Catholic Parish of St John Henry Newman 

 

Palm Sunday – 10 April 2022 

9.00 am (St Wulstan’s) 11.30 am (Our Lady of Grace) 

 

Maundy Thursday – 14 April 2022 

7.00 pm Mass of the Lord’s Supper (St Wulstan’s) 

 

Good Friday – 15 April 2022 

3.00 pm Liturgy of the Lord’s Passion (Our Lady of Grace) 

 

Easter Saturday – 16 April 2022 

7.30 pm Easter Vigil (St Wulstan’s) 

 

Easter Sunday – 17 April 2022 

9.00 am (St Wulstan’s) 11.30 am (Our Lady of Grace) 

 

Easter Competition – Swish Fibre Marlow 

 

Please see attached Easter template provided by Swish Fibre which the children can 

decorate and be as creative as they choose.  To enter the competition, please take into the 

Marlow Hub (opposite Boots) 6-6a Market Street, SL7 1DA, Marlow. 

 

All entries will receive an Egg for taking part and the winners of the competition will take 

home a larger prize. 

 

There is also a free treasure hunt, various activities in the Hub (such as Air Hockey, Arts 

and Crafts and Giant Jenga) and other competitions. 



 

Swish Fibre have a large space in the Hub and want to use this as much as possible and 

provide fun and free activities for the local community. 

 

They look forward to seeing as many faces as possible and hope the children will enjoy the 

activities if they wish to take part. 

 

School closes today, Thursday 7 April 2022 for the Easter break at:- 

 

1.45 pm  Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

1.50 pm Year 3 and Year 4 

1.55 pm Year 5 and Year 6 

 

School re-opens on Monday 25 April 2022 at:- 

 

8.40 am Year 5 and Year 6 

8.45 am Year 3 and Year 4 

8.50 am Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

 

I wish you a happy and holy Easter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


